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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 3:29 PM
Subject: Updates for the Burlington-Winooski Bridge Project

Project Update 
DATE: November 3, 2023 

PROJECT UPDATES: 

Thank you for your interest in the Burlington-Winooski Bridge project. We want to inform you of 
an upcoming public presentation and share some fun news. 

Upcoming Public Presentation 

The project team will be presenting the project details to the Winooski City Council on November 
6, 2023. A link to the meeting agenda and online access to this meeting will be posted here. Go 
to the City Council pull down menu. 

Winooski City Council Meeting 
Monday, November 6, 2023 at 6:00 PM 

Winooski City Hall 
27 West Allen Street 

(To attend online, see link posted above) 

Please also refer to the project website for additional information. The website can be found 
here. 

Recent Community Event 

The Vermont Agency of Transportation was pleased to support the Halloween in Winooski 2023 
event. We are so pleased to be part of the community and be able to participate in important 
local events. 

Photo provided courtesy of Downtown Winooski

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at jzorn@hntb.com. Or please 
submit a comment to the project team using the project website. 
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To learn more about other projects in the area see the links below. 
 

     
 

           

           

           

 

To learn more about this project go to the project website 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 

 


